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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
GUY FORD ROAD CANOE ACCESS 

FLOOD DAMAGE RESTORATION PROJECT 
 
 
Watauga County is seeking proposals from qualified contractors for repairs to flood-
damaged property at the Guy Ford Road Canoe Access, 333 Guy Ford Road, Sugar 
Grove, NC 28679.  The general scope of work includes debris, stone and sand removal; 
asphalt cutting and patching; signage replacement; fencing replacement and replacement 
of other damaged site improvements.  Proposals will be accepted until 2:00 p.m., 
Thursday, February 27, 2025, at Watauga County Maintenance Department, Attn.:  
Robert Marsh, Maintenance Director, 274 Winklers Creek Road, Boone, NC 28607.  
Please send your questions regarding this proposal to robert.marsh@watgov.org or call 
828-264-1430. 
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